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July 06,2022

Dear Friend's in Christ,

It's hard to believe that we are in the seventh month of the year already.
We are so thankful for the many blessings that God has bestowed upon
us. His word is true and He says He will never leave or forsake us. Our
Sunday School teacher has been bringing lessons on the seven churches in
Revelation. God told the Laodicean church that they were lukewarm and |
believe that is where we are today. We need to pray for America.

Please continue to pray for David my son that has Macular Degeneration.
Also, pray for a dear brother in Chile. He is a pastor there. He recently lost
his daughter. He worked at a mine in Chile and he lost his job there. In all
that happens in a person's life we know God allows it for a reason. His
ways are higher than our ways and we don't always understand. Pray for
the work in Chile that God might send forth labourers.

We appreciate your faithfulness in praying and supporting us. May God
bless you for all you do for the cause of Christ.

Our telephone numbers are 804-745-8332 and 423-802-5448

In Christ, )

Lewis and Bonnie Browning



